
3714 Sunday March 10, 2024 

fourth Sunday of Lent 

Flowers on the Main Altar are designated by Sandy Timmins in hope for peace throughout the world. 
Flowers on Saint Joseph’s Altar are designated by Jim & Tina Jacoby in loving memory of the deceased 
members of the Jacoby family. 

Mass Intentions: 
Saturday March 9   5:30pm   Ronald Little Sr.                               
Sunday March 10   7:30am  Donald Todt                               
        10:00am   People of the Parish                    
Monday March 11  12:15pm Andrew Brady 
Tuesday March 12  12:15pm Robert Mocki                                    
Wednesday March 13 8:30am   Patrick R. Mulrooney Sr. 
Thursday March 14    12:15pm Keith & Gary Adams 
Friday March 15   7:00pm  Evelyn Donelson 
Saturday March 16  5:30pm   Richard J. Smith  
Sunday March 17   7:30am  People of the Parish 
        10:00am     Janet Groft 

 The Second Scrutiny 
The second Scrutiny will take place at the 10am Mass this weekend for our catechumen.  The third 
will be next Sunday March 17, also at the 10am Mass. 

Fridays of Lent
It is tradition here to have a 7:00pm Mass every Friday of Lent.  For every 7:00pm Mass on Fridays of 
Lent, we will have a holy hour before Mass - starting at 6:00pm.  All are encouraged to come! 

    Special Stations of the Cross 
At 7:00pm this evening (Sunday March 10), we will pray Mary’s Stations of the Cross in honor of the 
Sorrows of our Blessed Mother Mary.  All are welcome to attend! 

Parish Penance Service 
Saturday March 16, 2024   10:00am in the Church 

Several priests will be available to hear your Confession in preparation for the solemn remembrance 
of the great sacrifice made for us by Jesus Christ our Lord. 

                   Were you married in 1974?  
In honor of your 50th Wedding Anniversary, there will be a special Mass and reception 
on Sunday July 7, 2024 at 2:00pm at Good Shepherd Parish in Camp Hill. Bishop Timothy  
Senior will be the celebrant. To receive an invitation, contact the parish office no later than April 5.  
 

2024 Diocesan Annual Campaign 
Our 2024 Diocesan Annual 
Campaign goal is $67,987 
which is the same as our 2023 
goal. Please be as generous as 
you are able.  You may donate 
by using one of the envelopes 
in church or use the QR code 
here. Thank you to all of our donors. 

2025 Trip to Fatima & Lourdes 
Special Travel Presentation 
This Tuesday March 12, 2024 

6pm -7pm in the parish gym 
All are welcome to come & see! 

Cemetery Clean-Up 
 ALL items need to be removed by Sunday, March 
17.  Decorations remaining after this date will be 
discarded.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

For the Sisters   
The convent here at Sacred Heart Basilica is in 
transition. The three Sisters of Saint Joseph- Sr. 
Jackie Staub, Sr. Patricia Loughrey, and Sr. Jane 
Lawrence will be moving out in June. Srs. Jackie 
and Jane will be moving to the Academy in 
McSherrystown. Sr. Patty will be moving to the 
Villa at Chestnut Hill.  We invite you to a special 
banquet in gratitude for the many years of service 
that the Sisters have given to Sacred Heart Basilica. 
It will be held here on Wednesday, May 29 at 
5:00pm. RSVP is required due to limited seating 
capacity. If you would like to attend, please 
email agiampietro@hbgdiocese.org or call the 
parish office by April 1 to reserve your spot.  Join 
us as we celebrate and honor the legacy of 
the Sisters of Saint Joseph. For now, their address 
continues to be 55 Basilica Drive, Hanover, 17331. 

Adams-Hanover Catholic Family Ministry 
A new local ministry is looking for members from 
all local Catholic Churches - Join us on March 24 at 
2:00pm at the Immaculate Conception Parish Hall 
in New Oxford for a Family Coffee Social with light 
refreshments. If you are interested in seeing what 
it's about, please come and bring your families.  

Church Cleaning is this Thursday, March 14 at 
9:00am. Please bring a clean rag and a bucket if 
you are able to help. Thank you. 

Delone Catholic High School Reunion The 
DCHS Class of 1966 will be holding their class 
luncheon on Saturday April 20, 11:30am to 3:00pm 
at Inn 94.  To RSVP, contact Pat (Breiner) Webb at 
pw4896@gmail.com or Julie (Houser) Hawbaker 
at 717-632-0620. 

Delone Catholic Music Association  

Mulch Sale 
$5 per 2 cu. ft. bag of brown 

shredded mulch 
This sale will be pre-orders only. 

Orders will need to be placed by 12:00pm, 
Thursday March 28. Delivery is available for 10 or 
more bags to the McSherrystown-Hanover Area. 
For details contact: Jerry Ricucci at 717-476-7461 
or email him at: ricucci@rocketmail.com. 

Delone Catholic Bingo 
Event: Cash Bingo sponsored by the 
Delone Catholic Athletic Association 
and the Notre Dame Club of Gettysburg 

Date: Saturday March 23, 2024 

Cost: $20 per ticket which includes a 
roast turkey platter and 20 games of regular bingo   

Time: Doors open at 4:00pm, Dinner served from 
5:00-6:15pm, Bingo starts at 6:30pm 

Where: Delone Catholic High School cafeteria 
Contact Patty Smith for tickets at: 717-451-7618. 
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